
Chesapeake Human Resources Association (CHRA) Awarded 
Platinum EXCEL Award and Named a Super Mega Chapter 

SMG is excited to announce the Chesapeake Human Resource 
Association was awarded the 2019 Platinum EXCEL Award and on May 
29th became the newest Super Mega Chapter of the Society for Human 
Resource Management. 

CHRA has delivered member value, built a community, enabled professional growth and 
been a SHRM model of excellence for ninety years. The Baltimore-region chapter of SHRM 
is among Maryland’s twenty-five top associations. In the words of Johnny C. Taylor, 
President and CEO of SHRM, “The 2019 PlatinumEXCEL award is not only a celebration of 
the great work done by CHRA – it’s also a recognition of the grit it took to do it.” Over 1000 
members of the non-profit professional Human Resources association were recognized in 
this major accomplishment.  

Now, the 19th SHRM-affiliated Chapter, 
CHRA continues to honor their 
commitment to supporting and elevating 
the human resources profession across 
Maryland. Their leadership through 
difficult Human Resource issues and 
creation of better workplaces make them 
an example of superior initiative. 

Congratulations CHRA!      




